
NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION

MR. VIRGILIO V. CENTENO
Vice President - lndustrial Sales
PETRON CORPORATION
SN,4C Head Office Complex
40 San MiguelAvenue, Mandatuyong City
Email: bavega@petron.com / psparedes@petron.com

SUBJECT NOTICE TO PROCEED
Contract No. LOG MSSP 2023-09-082-MDC
Re: Supply and Delivery of Additional Diesel Fuel to SpUG power plants
and Barges for CY 2023 (Package 3 & Others)
PR No. HO-Fl/G23-007 i P8230718-NA00177 (Np)

Mr. Centeno:

We are pleased to inform you that the conkact between National power Corporation and petron
Corporalion for the Supply and Delivery of Additionat Dieset Fuel to SpUd power plants and
Barges for CY 2023 (Package 3 & Others) has been approved. A copy of the said contract is
attached for your reference.

You may now coordinate directly with our plant officials and/or personnel for the details of the
contract implementation of the supply of additional diesel fuel including delivery schedules.

Thank you.

Very kuly yours,
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NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION
BIR Road cor. Quezon Avenue. Diliman
Ouezon City 1100, Philippines
Tel. Nos. (632) 8921 3541 to 80 . Fax No. (632)8921-246
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